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DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES Public Health Service

Food and Drug Administration
Center for Devices and
Radiological Health

Office of Device Evaluation
Document Mail Center (HF2Z-401)
1390 Piccard Drive

Rockville, Maryland 20850

APRIL 3, 1990

PIONEERING TECHNOLOGIES, INC. D.C. Number : K901531

ATTN: JOHN T.M. WRIGHT,PHD Received : 03-22-90

3900 YOUNGFIELD STREET 90th Day : 06-20-90

WHEAT RIDGE, CO 80033 Product : PTI INTRA-ARTR

REUSABLE CORONARY
ARTERY PROBE

The Premarket Notification you have submitted as required under Section 510(k) of the

Federal Food, Drug, and Cosmetic Act for the above referenced device has been received
and assigned an unique document control number (D.C. Number above). Please cite this

D.C. Number in any future correspondence that relates to this submission.

Ve will notify you when the processing of this submission has been completed or if
any additional information is required. You are required to wait ninety (90) days
after the received date shown above or until receipt of a "substantially equivalent"
letter before placing the product into commercial distribution. We intend to complete
our review expeditiously and within ninety days. Occasionally, however, a submitter
will not receive a final decision or a request for additional information until after
ninety days has elapsed. Be aware that FDA is able to continue the review of a
submission beyond the ninety day period and might conclude that the device is not
substantially equivalent. A "not substantially equivalent" device may not be in
commercial distribution without an approved premarket approval application or
reclassification of the device. We, therefore, recommend that you not market

this device before FDA has made a final decision. Thus, if you have not received

a decision within ninety days, it would be prudent to check with FDA to determine

the status of your submission.

All correspondence concerning your submission MUST be sent to the Document Mail
Center at the above address. Correspondence sent to any address other than the one
above will not be considered as part of your official premarket notification
application. Telefax material will not be accepted nor considered as part of your

official premarket notification application, unless specifically requested of you
by an FDA official.

If you have procedural or policy questions, please contact the Division of Small
Manufacturers Assistance at (301) 443-6597 or their toll-free number
(800) 638-2041, or contact me at (301) 427-1190.

r Sincerely y«*\
Robert I. Chissler
Premarket Notification Coordinator
Office of Device Evaluation
Center for Devices and
Radiological Health




